
Petition to the House of Commons – “Stolen Sisters” 
 
WHEREAS: The Native Women’s Association of Canada, as part of their Sisters in Spirit 
campaign, has identified 520 missing and murdered Aboriginal women whose cases go back to 
1970; the equivalent in the whole Canadian population would be 18,000 missing or murdered 
women. This research has convinced the following Canadians that violence against Aboriginal 
women must be stopped and that we need to find the strategies, resources and tools to stop 
women from disappearing. 
 
We, the undersigned, call upon the Parliament of Canada to: ensure NWAC receives 
sufficient funding to continue its important work protecting women through its Sisters in 
Spirit initiative and to invest in initiatives recommended by NWAC to help prevent more 
women from disappearing. 
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Please send petitions to:  Jean Crowder, MP or 
Irene Mathyssen, MP; House of Commons; Ottawa Ontario; K1A 0A6  
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